
WTTN WATERTOWN 

250 WATTS 1 580 K C 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr, Geary; 

104 W. MAIN STREET 

WATERTOWN. WIS. 
PHONES: 2215-2216 

April 5, 1950 

This letter is a confirmation of your reception 
report dated March 29, 1950, Thanks very much for all the 
information and the nice signal report. 

WTTN went on the air with a full skedule Sunday 
April 2, 1950 and have had many favorable reports from all 
parts of the country. Thanks again for the information 
and I hope you have many enjoybble hours of DX'ing. 

Sincerely ours, 

Leonar-d E. Benson 
Chief Engineer 
Watertown Radio Inc. 

LEB/lb 


